
ERIE-WESTERN PENNSYLVANIA PORT AUTHORITY, 1 HOLLAND STREET, ERIE, PA 16507 
Private Landscape Modification Request Application

Request can be submitted by email to info@porterie.org or by mail or in person at the address above.

The objective of the Port Authority's Bluff and Ravine Maintenance Policy is to utilize Best Management Practices 
to foster their stability. Funding prioritizes the health and stability of the slope and may not provide for 
beautification or view enhancements. 

Permission may be granted to property owners or neighborhood/community groups to make landscape 
modifications on the Authority's property at their sole expense. Only work that promotes healthy vegetation and 
reduces erosion and stabilizes the slope will be considered and approved. 

Please review the standards and guidelines at www.porterie.org prior to completing this application. 

APPLICANT’S NAME: 

ADDRESS: 

PHONE: 

EMAIL: 

LOCATION DESCRIPTION: 

DESCRIPTION OF WORK (attach additional pages if necessary): 

All work must be completed by a properly licensed and insured contractor with a minimum of 5 years experience. 
All trimming, thinning, and pruning must follow the ANSI A300 industry standards.

CONTRACTOR NAME: 

CONTACT PERSON: 

PHONE: 

EMAIL: 

http://www.porterie.org/
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